
McHenry County Park Board 
 

August 25, 2021    9:00 AM 
 
 
Chairman Randy Schmitt called the meeting to order.  Other members present:  Jeff 
Smette, Brady Nelson, Bryan Bruner and Teresa Proper. 
 
A motion was made by Teresa and seconded by Jeff to approve the minutes from June 
2nd.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Brady reported on the electrical issue at Buffalo Lodge.  It seems the receptacle boxes 
are being broke in order to get the larger camper plugins to fit.  Brady will look for other 
metal boxes that should work better. 
 
The board discussed the odor eliminator issue.  It was agreed to look into other options 
rather than lime, as that may kill off the bacteria needed for decomposing.   
 
The board discussed the possibility of contracting out the installation and removal of the 
docks.  Jeff will talk to Scott and Angie Wittmayer to see if they would be interested. 
 
Jeff spoke with Tom Krumwiede regarding the spraying of spurge at Buffalo Lodge.  He 
will follow up to see if it was done. 
 
At 9:50 AM, a motion was made by Bryan and seconded by Teresa to adjourn.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  
 
ATTEST: 
 
___________________________  _____________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor    Randy Schmitt, Chairman 
 


